
From:
To: Laura Friend
Subject: Fwd: Reference 385183
Date: Monday, January 31, 2022 12:51:17 PM

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Logan Huscroft <Logan.Huscroft@gov.ab.ca>
Date: Mon, Jan 31, 2022 at 11:29 AM
Subject: RE: Reference 385183
To: 

Good morning Mr. Clifton,

In follow up to our phone call this morning I am able to provide you with the following:

- In response to a public complaint, Alberta Environment and Parks (AEP) conducted an
inspection of lands at the NE 22 – 9 – 22 W4M. During the inspection it was observed by AEP
staff that swales exist on the land that alter, or may become capable of altering the flow or
level of water. Further follow up by AEP staff has confirmed that the department has not
issued any approvals under the Water Act to authorize this activity. Compliance file 385183
remains open with AEP and follow up with the source will be completed as soon as possible.

Please let me know if you would like to discuss further.

Logan Huscroft

Compliance Assurance Lead

Alberta Environment and Park.
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